
  

katten.com

Katten Librarian Wins Chicago Award
May 21, 2009

The Chicago Association of Law Libraries (CALL) presented its Agnes & Harvey Reid Award for 
Outstanding Contribution to Law Librarianship to Betty Roeske, Technical Services Librarian. Ms. 
Roeske served on the CALL board from 2002-05, and as CALL President from 2003-04. She has also 
been a member of many CALL committees, and most recently served as co-chair of the Meetings 
Committee.
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